
BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Acting Head of School:  Mr P Bellamy 

Sandown Drive                                  Tel: 426968  

Bourne                                                                                   
       

      9th November 2021 

         

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 4 visit to Peterborough Museum 

14th December 2021 

 

As part of our Roman topic we have arranged for Year 4 to visit The Peterborough Museum on 

Tuesday 14th December 2021. Pupils will experience everyday activities Roman men, women and 

children would have been involved in and discuss what life used to be like in Britain nearly 2000 years 

ago.  We will be joined by our peers from Bourne Abbey C of E Primary Academy. 

 

The visit will take place during normal school hours but as we will be leaving immediately after 

registration please ensure that your child is at school for 8.45 a.m.  All children will need a packed 

lunch for this day. 

 

We are asking for a contribution of £12.88 per child, in order that the visit can go ahead.  Please be 

aware that this visit will not go ahead without sufficient support. 

 

Peterborough Museum have confirmed that if we have to cancel due to COVID-19, we will receive a 

full refund. 

 

Payment and consent should be made by ParentMail +Pay by Monday 6th December. 

 

We are all looking forward to a great day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
The Year 4 team 

 

 


